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Ottawa, 7th December, 1911.

sir»-

On the 13th October the Department wrote asking

whether you had taken up your.residence at Cape  Croker. You

have failed to reply to that letter. It is observed that

your official correspondence is dated from Wianton. The

Department desires that if you have not already removed to

the house provided for you at Cape Croker that you will do

so at once. It seems somewhat strange, in view of the fact

that the house has been completed since early in September,

that you have not complied with the Department's expressed

wishes that you (occupy] the same without delay.

Your obedient servant,

for

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

J. C. E. Parke, Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Wierton, Ont.
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